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I have the honor to address Your Excellency with regard to the request by this delegation on August 2, 2007 that the following items be included on the agenda of a regular meeting of the Permanent Council to be held in September 2007:
· Presentation by the President of the Central American Court of Justice, Dr. Ricardo Acevedo Peralta, on the First Meeting of International and Regional Courts of Justice of the World, to be held in Managua, Nicaragua, in October 2007, to discuss “Justice, Integration, and Human Rights.”
· Presentation by Ms. María Teresa Orellana de Rendón, Executive Director of Plan Puebla Panamá, on the Plan’s development and integration initiatives.

Accordingly, and following talks with the office of the Secretary of the Permanent Council, I would be grateful if both topics could be included as the first two items on the agenda of the regular meeting of the Permanent Council scheduled for September 19.

In thanking you for your attention to this request, I would like to avail myself of the opportunity to convey to Your Excellency the assurances of my highest consideration.

Luis Menéndez Leal

Ambassador,

Acting Representative
Her Excellency
Ambassador Deborah-Mae Lovell
Permanent Representative of Antigua and Barbuda
Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
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